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Cycle Right Training
Children in the senior room have completed a block of cycle right training, learning the rules
of the road and how to cycle safely in public areas.

GAA Training
GAA training is ongoing with Tony and is being thoroughly enjoyed by all children in the
school.

FAI Soccer
The girls qualified for the next stage of the FAI school soccer competition and competed
admirably. Well done girls!

Music
Music lessons are ongoing with James each week.

Community Games
We would like to congratulate the various teams and groups on their tremendous
achievements recently. Well done to all involved!

French Lessons
French lessons will begin for 4 weeks after Easter. A payment link shall be sent to parents
shortly.

School Tracksuit

Cobi Sports will be providing samples of various sizes of the new additional school tracksuit
after Easter for children to try on if they wish. They will then open an online shop on their
website in May with orders delivered directly to households.

Seachtain na Gaeilge

Ms. O’ Sullivan and Mr. Wallace generously organised Seachtain na Gaeilge activities for the
children to participate in last week. All the children thoroughly enjoyed the various activities
which took place throughout the week.
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Breakfast Club & After School Supervision
Scoil na nOg are offering a breakfast club/morning supervision and after school supervision
at a very competitive rate. Please contact Claire or Laura Mullane for more details.

Open Night

The school held an Open Night on Thursday March 14th which was a great success. We
would like to thank the Parents Association who once again contributed massively to the
success of the evening by volunteering to help and also to the children who volunteered as
helpers to show the schools resources on the night.

STEM Resources

The school has recently invested heavily on STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering &
Maths) resources for the children. The children are loving the new outdoor construction
equipment and kits as well as the large number of new resources which have entered the
school recently.

Holy Communion
Holy Communion will take place on Saturday May 18th in Croagh Church.

Confirmation
Confirmation will take place on Thursday May 9th in Kilfinny Church.

School Email
A gentle reminder that the school email that we work daily off is croaghns23@gamail.com for
all future correspondence.

Morning Supervision

Children are not permitted on school grounds until 8:50am each morning. Morning
supervision of children by staff begins at 8:50am each morning and the school is not
responsible for children on the premises before then.

SNA Appointment

The school has recently been allocated an additional 0.5 SNA after a successful appeal and
trojan work by school staff. This position will be advertised on www.educationposts.ie and
the successful candidate will be appointed following the standard interview process.

Enrolment

If you would like to enrol your child or know of anyone that would like to enrol a child in the
school, please contact the school via email or phone or download an application form on the
school website.

Easter Holidays

The school will close on Friday March 22nd at 12pm for Easter Holidays.

The school would like to wish everyone a happy and safe Easter Break and we look forward
to welcoming everyone back on Monday 8th of April.

Kind regards,
Mr. O’ Gorman
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